March 10, 1921
Dear Mother, Father, and Pete:
I am due over in Students' with my debate nurse now, so this will have to be very brief.

I had an Ec conference from twelve thirty until lunch time and four classes this morning, so I did not have time to write
this morning. I have at least two hours of lab this afternoon. It is a wonderful day--I hate to spend it in lab!

I do hope you are getting along all right, Mother. I was surprised that you celebrated to soon. Father is too good a bluff.

Will probably write more tonight. I had a great letter from Miss Hamilton in reply to mine telling her the date of the
debate.

Love,

Fannie
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